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FAST ASSESSMENTS

Next week, our K-6 students will
begin the earlyReading & CBMr FAST
Assessments for the 2023-2024
school year. These assessments will
show evidence of our students’ skills
in the areas of phonemic
awareness, phonics & fluency.

EMERGENCY DRILLS

Over the last two weeks, Keota
Schools have performed fire &

tornado drills. These emergency
drills ensure our safety at school.
Please review your student’s safety
procedures at home.

POP! FUNDRAISER

PK-6 students are participating in a
POP! Fundraiser over the next few
weeks to help raise funds for the
Keota Elementary Playground
Project! To this point, our students
have received $4,205.03 in
donations from families & friends!
The fundraiser ends Septembr 22.
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IMPORTANT DATES
[V 9.20.23 - 1 PM Early Dismissal

[V 9.22.23 - POP! Fundraiser Ends
[ 9.26.23 - school Picture Day

DONATION

Keota Elementary would like to
thank Fagen Elevator for their
generous donation to the
Playground Project! We are very
grateful for your contribution to
our project!

NO ASP - HALLOWEEN

Keota Elementary will not be
operating the Afterschool
Program on Tuesday, October 3],
due to the Halloween festivities in
town.




